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PRESENTATION OF THE AD HOC EXPERT GROUP ON THE POSSIBILITY OF 
CREATING AN INTERNATIONAL ENTITY TO PROVIDE FOR COORDINATION 
AND THE MEANS OF REALISTICALLY OPTIMIZING THE EFFECTIVENESS OF 

SPACE-BASED SERVICES FOR USE IN DISASTER MANAGEMENT 
 
 

 At its forty-eighth session, in June 2005, and in accordance with General Assembly 
resolution 59/2, the Committee on the Peaceful Uses of Outer Space reviewed the progress made 
in the work of the ad hoc expert group that was studying the possibility of creating an 
international entity to provide for coordination and the means of realistically optimizing the 
effectiveness of space-based services for use in disaster management. 
 
 The Committee requested the ad hoc expert group to finalize the draft study, taking into 
consideration the comments provided by representatives of member States of the Committee and 
the objectives and work carried out by intergovernmental and non-governmental organizations 
with planned or ongoing activities in the use of space technology for disaster management. The 
Committee agreed that, once completed, the draft study should be distributed to all member States 
of the Committee by the Office for Outer Space Affairs for their review. 
 
 The Committee further agreed that the study could be considered informally in 
connection with the Working Group of the Whole of the Fourth Committee of the General 
Assembly when it considered the item on international cooperation in the peaceful uses of outer 
space. The study, including the comments received, would then be submitted to the Scientific and 
Technical Subcommittee at its forty-third session, in 2006, for its review and recommendation to 
the Committee. That study is contained in document A/AC.105/C.1/L.285. 
 
 The ad hoc expert group held meetings on 21 and 22 February 2006, on the margins of 
the forty-third session of the Scientific and Technical Subcommittee. The ad hoc group agreed 
that the representative of Romania, on behalf of the group, would make a presentation to the 
Subcommittee highlighting the main aspects of the study and responding to some of the issues 
and concerns raised by member States during the forty-eighth session of the Committee, 
particularly with regard to the governance model of the proposed entity and its functional 
relationship with existing relevant initiatives. That presentation is contained in the present 
conference room paper. 
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